
DO
  N

OT
  P

HO
TO

GR
AP

H
Periodically our schools are visited by local media outlets as 

well as internal staff seeking to promote the activities of our 

students, staff and PreK-12 children. Pictures, filming and 

interviews may take place. They may be used in print, television, 

the district website, marketing materials and social media sites. 

This does not include yearbook, school newspaper or directory.

Birmingham Public Schools does NOT have permission to use 

my child’s likeness including image and voice, for educational, 

informational or publicity purposes as named above. BPS may not 

use my child’s likeness on the Internet or closed circuit cablecasting 

(Channel 17).

DO NOT PHOTOGRAPH MY CHILD. I am fully aware of and 

understand the content of this form I am signing.

Date	 School	

Grade

Student’s name (print)

Parent’s name (print) 

Parent’s signature

Parent contact number 

Please see the online Family Guide for Family Educational Rights and Privacy 
Act (FERPA) details and procedures. The Do Not Photo form does not apply to 
the yearbook, school newspaper or directory for an individual school. Please 
contact your school office with any concerns.


